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Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
To support our work in history, Year 3 will be going on a trip to The Atkinson in Southport on Tuesday 12th December and 
Wednesday 13th December 2023. The visit will give the children the opportunity to have a guided tour of the Egyptology 
exhibition and participate in immersive workshops aimed at transporting the children back to life in ancient Egypt.  
 
We have combined this exciting, educational experience with a festive end of term treat. Included in the trip, are tickets to 
the Atkinson’s Christmas pantomime, ‘Jack in the Beanstalk’.  
 
The children will experience an exciting, action packed day which will be memorable for them, whilst also developing their 
sense of chronology, ability to think critically and understanding of key artefacts. We are asking for a contribution of £16.00 
which includes our entry fee to the exhibition, tickets to the workshops, coach fare and pantomime tickets.  
 
The dates and timings are as follows: 
 
3B and 3M- Tuesday 12th December 
3C and 3A - Wednesday 13th December 
 
We will need an early start. Please ensure your child/ren arrive at school no later than 8:50am so that we can be away by 
9:15am at the latest. We will be leaving the Atkinson at 3:00pm and, depending on the traffic, should be back at school for 
3:45pm.  
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform and sensible footwear. They will also need to bring a warm waterproof 
coat. Children do not need to bring money or sweets for the pantomime. If your children normally has a school dinner, school 
will provide a packed lunch for the day. If your child normally brings a packed lunch, please could you ensure it is in a plastic 
bag clearly labelled. As well as their food, the children will need a small disposable water bottle for the day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 3 team 

                                                                                                                            

                                  The Atkinson Year 3 Trip – Tuesday 12th/Wednesday 13th December 

 
I give permission for ………………………………………………………..  Class …………….  to attend the trip to the Atkinson.  
 
I enclose £16.00 to cover the cost of the trip …………… 
 
I have paid £16.00 via Schoolcomms  …………….. 
 
I will provide my child/ren with a packed lunch ………… 
 
I would like school to provide my child/ren with a packed lunch  
Ham/Cheese/Tuna 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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